A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Thursday, October 8, 2015 at 6:00 pm.
- esent; David Sheedy, Chairman; William Dowling, Clerk; Martin Crowley
(

Action Item

Fire Chief, Tim Harhen, stated he was in support of having a bon fire and the Fire Department will have total control of the
fire the whole time.

M/Sheedy, s/Dowling, a unanimous vote, approve the request from Elizabeth Legault, Superintendent of Schools, to hold
a Bon Fire on October 15, 2015 from 5:00-6:00 PM, with a rain date of October 16, 2015, at the East Bridgewater
Junior/Senior High School back field as part of the Viking’s Home Coming Celebration.

M/Dowling, s/Crowley, motion to adjourn.

VOTE: Yes — Sheedy, Dowling, Crowley; a unanimous vote in favor

Meeting adjourned at 6:10 pm
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